
17. SPENCER PARK INFORMATION PANEL

As requested at the 3 March 1999 meeting, the Coast Care Coordinator reported
with more information about the proposed information sign board for Spencer
Park. The purpose of the sign would be to educate people in order to prevent
damage occurring to the wetland margin.  Examples of similar signs were
displayed at the meeting.

The Board resolved to allocate $5,000 from its 1998/99 Discretionary Funds for
the information sign board at Spencer Park.


